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9/9/ 2021 
 
Dear Wings of Faith, 
 
Thank you for your recent donations 
of school supplies, clothing, and food. Due to 
covid, we have had a challenging time getting 
your donations out to our tribal members. So! 
we put on a movie night/dinner to be able to 
have our families come out and receive their  
gifts from you. Here are a few pictures that I  
wanted to share with you all. Again, thank you 
so much for including us in your ministry to our 
tribes. God bless you all for everything you do in 
blessing so many. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Susan A. Curo 
Tribes 4 Christ President/CEO 
 
 
 
 

 


